IEM Committee

From: Chloe Cryan <chloecryan@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, October 15, 2017 5:26 PM

To: [EM Committee

Subject: | support the proposed bill to ban Oxybenzone

To Whom it May Concern,

| suport the Environmental Management Committee and The Maui County Council Infrastructure’s new bill to ban
sunscreens with Oxybenzone and Octinoxate. We have alternatives and there is no need to provide a chemical that is
toxic to our already fragile coral reefs.

Thank you.

Chloe Cryan



